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Kerstin Strauss

Subject: FW: pORPS Group 2: Significant resource management issues for the region

 
 

From: Hannah Perkin <Hannah.Perkin@gallawaycookallan.co.nz>  
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2024 4:22 PM 
To: Kelly, Karina <Karina.Kelly@justice.govt.nz> 
Cc: Thea Sefton (Guest) <thea.sefton@rossdowling.co.nz>; Bridget Irving <Bridget.Irving@gallawaycookallan.co.nz> 
Subject: RE: pORPS Group 2: Significant resource management issues for the region 
 
Kia ora Karina,  
 
We act on behalf of OWRUG.  
 
OWRUG does not have an interest in the Significant Resource Management Issues for the Region and will not attend 
this mediation.  
 
We ask that OWRUG is excused from the Group 2 mediation. 
 
  

Ngā mihi, 
  

 

 
Hannah Perkin  (she/her) 
Solicitor 
03 474 6722           

Level 2, 123 Vogel Street  |  PO BOX 143, Dunedin 9054, NZ 
T:  03 477 7312 | F:  03 477 5564 | www.gallawaycookallan.co.nz 

        
Please note Gallaway Cook Allan’s bank account details are changing. Any new invoices or statements from 28th February will contain details of our new bank account. If you would like our new 
bank account details, please contact us and we will be happy to provide the details to you. Our trust account has also been loaded as a payee on all online banking platforms and we recommend 
any payments to us are made using this method. 
Please be aware there is a significant risk posed by cyber fraud, specifically affecting email accounts and bank account details. We advise you to never make any payment without verifying the 
bank account information of the person or company you are paying and do not rely on bank account information received in an email or phone call.  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


